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Communication with parents:  Following every session we write on the 

large white board the activities the children have been involved with.  Staff 

will make it clearer to parents what they have been learning and exploring 

rather than compiling a list of activities.   

Much more detailed information is now being given to parents who are 

more able to continue with the learning at home, developing activities 

further.   

Respecting our resources:  We will be focussing the children on taking 

responsibility for looking after our equipment and being respectful of books, 

adults and each other.  We have discussed this as a team to ensure we are 

reinforcing consistent boundaries.  

This is working well, we will continue supporting children in this way. 

 

 

Policy reviews:  Emergency Staffing – no changes required 

Fire Evacuation Procedure – no changes required 

Safeguarding – review of procedure regarding absent children.  Parents will 

be contacted each day their child is absent if they have not informed us.   
 


